  CRAIGIEBUCKLER AND SEAFIELD COMMUNITY COUNCIL

                         Web: http//e-voice.org.uk/craigseacc

                            Email: craigseacc@hotmail.co.uk

Dear Resident,

Pinewood/ Hazledene – Planning Application by Dandara 

Reference:170243/DPP | Erection of 116 dwellings comprising of 2 apartment blocks, 35 houses and retirement apartment block, with amenity space and associated infrastructure |Pinewood Zone F, Countesswells Road AB15 8AT.

If you wish to make a representation to Aberdeen City Council concerning the above referenced planning application, I have provided the following information which I hope that you will find useful:-

Comments should relate only to 'planning matters' - these being the only matters that can be taken into account by the City Council when determining an application, examples of which are found below: 

· Views of statutory and other consultees;

· Government Policy and Guidance;

· Local Policy and Guidance;

· Planning site history;

· Impact on amenity;

· Impact on access, parking or road safety;

· Design;

· Compatibility with other uses in the area;

· Affect on a Listed Building or Conservation Area;

· Affect on Tree Preservation Order; 

· Precedent.

The planning application and associated documents can be viewed by typing the following link into your browser:-

https://publicaccess.aberdeencity.gov.uk/online-applications/applicationDetails.do?activeTab=summary&keyVal=OMJTNWBZJG300 

Please see overleaf for further information.

Representations may be made by emailing the following address:

pi@aberdeencity.gov.uk  

or by writing to:

Development Management
Planning and Sustainable Development
Aberdeen City Council
Business Hub 4
Marischal College
Broad Street
Aberdeen
AB10 1AB
Phone: 01224 523470 

It is important to include the planning application number at the head of the email or letter. 

Please note that the expiry date for representations is Wednesday 5th April.

Yours sincerely,

William Sell,

Secretary,

pp Aileen Brown,

Chair

